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On October 13 - 15 2014, the Higher Learning 
Commission visited the college for its 10 year 
accreditation.  Ms. Carolyn Kinyon, HLC team 
member, met with the Title V Internal Evaluation 
Team (IET) to go over the role and function of 
the advisory group.  Ms. Kinyon also had many 
questions of the group regarding data imple-
mentation, best practices and learning out-
comes of what Title V has accomplished for the 
previous and current grant.  A PowerPoint 
presentation on surveys, graphs, and outcomes 
was discussed with everyone present, including 
some community members who also gave their 
input.  Overall, the meeting with everyone was 
very informative. 
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